
 
 

 
 
 
January 26, 2021 
 
Shane White, Chair 
Academic Senate 
 
 
Re:  Systemwide Review: Proposed Presidential Policy, Business and Finance Bulletin, IS-12, IT 

Recovery 
 
Dear Chair White, 
 
At its meeting on January 19, 2021, the Faculty Welfare Committee discussed the Business and Finance 
Bulletin Proposed Policy on IT Recovery. Committee members offered the following comments. 
 
Members agreed that data recovery is an issue related to faculty welfare. However, the committee was 
unable to assess the potential impact of the proposal because it was challenging to understand. 
Members are concerned over privacy, security, and data ownership, as well as access to faculty files 
which could lead to privacy violations when recovering data. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us via the Faculty Welfare Committee’s interim analyst, 
Elizabeth Feller, at efeller@senate.ucla.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Huiying Li, Chair 
Faculty Welfare Committee 
 
cc: Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, Academic Senate 

Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Elizabeth Feller, Interim Analyst, Faculty Welfare Committee 
Members of the Faculty Welfare Committee 
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